

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

Student Association

Archives and Special Collections

12-9-1959

Student Association Meeting Minutes, 12-09-1959

Student Association

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/stu-association

Recommended Citation

Student Association. (1959). Student Association Meeting Minutes, 12-09-1959. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/stu-association/111

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Archives and Special Collections at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Association by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



MINUTES

On December 9, 1959, the meeting of the SA Council was opened with a prayer led by Gerald Ebker, President.

Business attended was as follows:

- 1. It was decided that the Council would meet with Dr. Benson on Friday, December 11, 1959, if this date was convenient with him.
- 2. After discussing a letter received from Dr. Benson, asking the Council to be in charge of Chapel on Wednesday, December 16, to encourage safety on the highway during the Holidays, etc. the Council decided that, perhaps, this would not be the best time for the Council to sponsor a Chapel program.
- 3. A plan for a "Keep Our Campus Clean Week" was adopted by the Council. Means of advertising the project were discussed; David Finley was appointed to work out the details.
- 4. The Council had agreed to use the money collected from the next movie to buy a Christmas gift for "Uncle Robbie", who has been working on the college grounds for the past 12 years. But, since there will be no movie Saturday night due to a ball game, it was decided to use the money which had accumulated from the movie fund. Approximately \$25.00 will be used to purchase gifts and \$25.00 will be presented to him in cash. It was suggested that Bob Wallace be asked to be in charge of purchasing the gifts and that these gifts be presented to "Uncle Robbie" in Chapel.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Carole Shomas,

Carole Thomas

Secretary, Student Association